Dear Editor-in-Chief;
Enclosed you will find our manuscript entitled as “Hakim Imad al-Din Mahmud ibn Mas'ud Shirazi, a Physician and Social Pathologist” to be considered for publication in your prestigious journal of “GMJ”. This research was performed to introduce a Persian physician whose remarkable opinions have been little studied till now. The manuscript is an original study and will not be submitted for publication elsewhere so long as it is under consideration by your journal. All contributing authors declare their participation and constant with the submission of the enclosed paper. It has been seen and necessary attention was paid to ensure the integrity of work. Note that there is no conflict of interest to declare.
I would be thankful if it is processed at your earliest convenience. Thanks in advance for your time and efforts and looking forward to hearing from you.

Yours Sincerely
